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Regulation of Retail Forex

As a relatively new forex trader I’m concerned about RIN 3038-AC61 and the proposed reduction to a 10:1 margin. If a 10:1
margin is enacted, I plan to move my account overseas (probably London). However I would much prefer to keep my
account in the US and keep the American forex industry thriving(and Americans employed).

Glen McF arlane


